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From: "Wayne Chouinard" <WChouinard@town.arlington.ma.us>
To: "Douglas Perlo" <doug@perlo.net>

"Corey Rateau" <CRateau@town.arlington.ma.us>, "Dan Warren" <dwarren@town.arlington.ma.us>,
"Fran Reidy" <FReidy@town.arlington.ma.us>

Date:  11/19/2015 07:04 PM
Subject: Re: 40 Irving St No Parking Signs

Cc:

Doug,

I am not sure the intent of the Selectmen's letter ever meant to include the
word "driveway". From what I have been able to understand from our
discussion is that the "driveway" lettering and the arrow pointing to your
driveway were added by you.

I do not believe this sign ever had any validity. The sign approved by the
Selectmen was/is an approved sign under MUTCD; Manual on Uniform Traffic
Control Devices and the location is set based on local traffic & parking
ordinances which is why it was never near your driveway.

The sign is not required in order to enforce parking within 20 feet of the
Ravine/Irving intersection, but was allowed to be installed by the Selectmen
at your request to reinforce the requirement due to the heavy parking usage
observed at the time. If you would like to request anything different than
what was specifically stated in the approval letter you will need to request
this from the Selectmen. I would suggest a sketch with location/dimensions
as well as the specific wording. Otherwise the sign shop cannot install it.

Wayne




